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TSI Names  

Robert McBride, ExxonMobil Oil Corporation 
as Board Chair 

 
 

WASHINGTON, DC, May 14, 2013 – The Sulphur Institute (TSI) held its Annual Meeting of the 

Members and Directors recently in Beijing, China.  Robert McBride of ExxonMobil Oil 

Corporation was elected as TSI’s Chair of the Board of Directors.  In accepting the position, 

McBride commented, “TSI is dedicated to serving the entire sulphur industry value chain, to 

include all who touch sulphur.  The Sulphur Institute will be evaluating a host of new programs 

in coming months to offer its membership as well as TSI’s service to the industry.” 

Founded in 1960, TSI represents all stakeholders actively engaged in producing, buying, selling, 

handling, transporting, or adding value to sulphur on a global basis.  For more information about 

TSI membership, programs and contributions to the industry, contact Donald Messick, The 

Sulphur Institute, 1020 19th Street NW, Suite 520, Washington, DC 20036, USA.  Telephone: +1 

202 331 9586; E-mail: DMessick@sulphurinstitute.org; Website: www.sulphurinstitute.org.  

 
 

-END- 

Important Style Note to Editors:  Sulfur is the preferred spelling in the United States, but the formal name of  

The Sulphur Institute is spelled with a “ph.” 
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